
 

 

          
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 16 
Pac Meeting  

Hot lunch Fruit and veg Jan 1 
New Year 

Feb 2 
No School 

 
 

 

NEW PAC WEBSITE 

Our new website is live! Here you can find 

newsletters, hot lunch information, meeting 

minutes, etc. Find it at ldbpac.ca – and 

thank you to Byron White for designing this 

for us!  

 

Fundraisers! 

EASTER PURDYS FUNDRAISER 

More info going home soon with orders due 

back by April 3rd!  Thank you to everyone 

for supporting our fundraisers!  

JUNK IN THE TRUNK SALE 

Thinking about spring cleaning? Save the 

junk (and the date) for our annual Junk in 

the Trunk sale on April 27. Keep your eyes 

peeled for more information! 

OPERATION EDUCATION: Boston Pizza             

Anytime you and your family dine at Boston 

Pizza, ask your server to stamp your receipt. 

Bring the stamped receipt to the school 

and put it in the pizza box under the PAC 

bulletin board. Boston Pizzaʼs Operation 

Education will donate money to our school 

for every receipt we turn in!  

 

50/50 Draw Winners! 

Congratulations to the Morton’s for winning 

the 50/50 draw! Thank you to everyone 

who bought tickets to support the Grade 7 

trip to Quebec. 

 
 

  

DATES TO REMEMBER: 
 

January PAC Meeting  Kindergarten  No School Kindergarten  February PAC Meeting 

January 16thth 6:30pm info night  Jan 28th registration   February 21 630pm  

    Jan 24th 630pm   Opens Jan 29 

      Visit us on Facebook!    Visit our website! 

      https://www.facebook.com/LDBPAC/ ldbpac.ca    

January PAC MEETING 

Our next meeting will be January 16th at 

6:30pm.  If you have ever wondered what 

our PAC does, or have been thinking about 

getting involved, please come out. All 

parents are welcome! Thank you to 

everyone who attended our last meeting. 

Starting in February our meetings will be 

held on the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

630pm.   

 
HOT LUNCH 

We are currently looking for a new hot lunch 

coordinator! If you’re interested in the position, 

please email ldbpac@gmail.com Thank you to 

Michelle for your hard work and dedication!  

 

YMCA Grade 6 Initiative 

Calling all grade 6 students! Get a free 

membership – for more info contact the YMCA! 

 

Have you seen our new Buddy Bench and 

picnic tables? They are located near the new 

playground and tennis courts. Check them out! 

 
 

Looking for information?? 

For the Calendar of Events as well as other PAC 

information, please check out the website at 

www.ldb.sd57.bc.ca 

École Lac des Bois PAC 
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